
           

BRETHERTON ENDOWED C.E. SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents,                    20th November 2017 
 

CLASS 4 VISIT TO STOCKPORT AIR RAID SHELTERS 
Monday 8th January 2018 

 
Class 4 are studying the topic of Britain at War extensively this year across the curriculum and as a stimulus 
for much of our work in history and literacy.  The children have shown huge interest in learning about war 
and have shown great empathy towards the plight suffered by many.  As a celebration of their fantastic 
enthusiasm and engagement we have arranged to visit Stockport Air Raid Shelter and to experience life as 
an evacuee.  The trip will take place on Monday 8th January 2018.  We would like to ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £20.00 which should be paid online via SchoolMoney by Monday 11th December 2017. 
 
The educational purpose and proposed activities of this visit are as follows: 
 
(a) To explore characters through role play 
(b) To extend knowledge and understanding of the period in history 
(c) To enhance learning through use of artefacts and real life experiences 
 

Details for this visit are as follows:- 
 

 We will be leaving school at 9.00am therefore your child should arrive at school by 8.45am. 

 Students to return to school for 3.15pm. 
•  Students will be travelling by coach provided by Don Fraser. 
•  A packed lunch will be prepared by our kitchen on the day of the trip for those who usually have 

school dinners. Those who usually bring a packed lunch, this should be in a named disposable 
plastic bag including a disposable water bottle. No sweets, cans or glass bottles please. 

•  School uniform should be worn. 

 An optional maximum of £2 spending money may be taken. 
 

The following staff will be accompanying this visit: 
 
  
 
Please return the attached slip to the school office, by Monday 11th December 2017.  All slips must be 
received to participate in the visit. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
Bretherton Teaching Team 
  

 

Mrs N Smith  Mrs M Barratt 



 

CLASS 4 VISIT TO STOCKPORT AIR RAID SHELTERS 
Monday 8th January 2018 

 
 

Please return by Monday 11th December 2017 together with making an  
online payment of £20 via SchoolMoney 

 
 

 

CHILD’S NAME : …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

I do/do not give permission for my child to participate in the Class 4 visit to 
Stockport Air Raid Shelters on Monday 8th January 2018. 
 

 
My child usually        has a school dinner*    /    brings a packed lunch    
 

     (please circle as appropriate) 

 
 

*Please select the appropriate sandwich choice : 
 
 Cheese  
   
 Ham 
 
 Tuna 
 
 Egg Mayonnaise   
 
The voluntary contribution of £20 has been paid online  
 
Any medical concerns affecting this visit: ………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Contact name/number for the day ………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
Signed …………………………………………………     Date………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 


